
 

 

Discontinuation of HSBC Amanah Foreign Currency Account-i Step Up 

Campaign (‘Promotion’) 
 

 

7 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We regret to inform you that the HSBC Amanah Foreign Currency Account-i Step Up 

Campaign will be discontinued effective 10 September 2018.  

 

The Bonus Reward amount calculation will be based on the Average Daily Balance as of 9 

September 2018 against August 2018’s Average Daily Balance. 

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Call Centre at 1-300-

88-9393. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


